
 
 

The acclaimed musical FIDDLER ON THE ROOF is coming to the Civic 
Center as part of the Willis Broadway Series at Des Moines Performing 
Arts! 
 
A limited number of tickets is being held for Temple members for the  
1 p.m. performance on Sunday, October 30. The Temple Sisterhood has 
graciously agreed to cover $10 of each ticket for Temple members who 
wish to purchase a ticket from this block. Therefore, the ticket price is 
$45.50 per person. 
 
If you are interested, please contact Erin at the Temple office at 
office@templebnaijeshurun.com or 515-274-4679 by Friday, 
September 30. Indicate the number of tickets you would like and 
method of payment – credit card or a check made out to the Temple. 
Again, tickets are limited so make your reservation today! 
 
We hope you will join us for the show! 
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